Dear Commissioners,

I urge you to reject Santos’ proposed Narrabri gasfield in the Pilliga forest.  This development is a disaster for a important piece of wild country.

 It no longer even makes economical sense, the price of gas is too much to be affordable for users (in comparison to other options) and too cheap to return on investment made by Santos (without being subsidised by the people of Australia.

Which brings me to an important point: plainly I do not live in the Pilliga, so what gives me the right to object to this development?  I believe as a citizen of Australia I have the following grounds to object to this development:

1. Impact to the ground water, plainly the artesian basin is vast and a collective resource.

2. Increased GHG emissions as a country. The cost of this will be shared to all citizens of the country (and indeed the world)

3. Cost to the tax payer in direct and indirect subsidies to this project. There are plenty of more efficient ways for the taxpayer to subsidise creation of jobs.  This is plainly bourne by the taxpayers of Australia.

4. This project is stealing from future generations (loss of wildlife/habitat, increase in GHG, increased severe weather)

Yours sincerely,
Abe Seiler
Kumali Ct Orange , New South Wales, 2800, Australia
